
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 23, 2020 
   
Dear Residents, Families, Friends and Associates of Senior Living Management Communities:                                                                                
 

We are thankful for you, and the overwhelming support both of and from our residents, families, and associates in 
this challenging time. Thank you for staying diligent in your efforts to assist us in minimizing the spread of COVID-19, 
and for gracefully handling all that 2020 has thrown at us.  Because of your collective efforts, our residents have 
continued to feel safe in this time of uncertainty.  
 
We would like to take this time of thanksgiving to acknowledge and appreciate each member of the Savannah Court, 
Cove, Grand, Cottage, Hibiscus Court and SLM families who, together, are devoted to the safety and health of our 
residents, and who understand that being diligent about infection control is the best way to support each other.   
 

We respectfully encourage each of you to continue to follow the CDC guidelines for infection prevention in your 
personal life including: social distancing, wearing a face covering, frequent hand washing and limiting the size of 
gatherings. Additionally, we are asking that each of you take additional precautions during the holiday season, 
recognizing the heightened level of risk to seniors. 
 

Each SLM community will be taking extra precautions as we continue our focus on the safety and health of our 
residents and staff to include additional testing and enhanced infection control protocols. 
 

As we appreciate that our residents will want to spend more time with their loved ones during this season, and 
some may not be able to do so, our communities are each creating innovative ways to celebrate all that there is to 
be thankful for. We encourage you to reach out to your community directly for additional information.  
 
We wish all of you a safe and healthy Thanksgiving season and want you to know how much we appreciate and are 
thankful for each of you.  
 
With Thanks and Gratitude,  
 
Uri Rubin, CEO 
John Ralosky, COO 
& The SLM Management Team 


